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NURSERY

YEAR 5

Nursery were introduced to this weeks book, ‘Dear Zoo’, so they had a go at making
their own lion with various arts and crafts materials.

JJ: It’s my lion!

Year 5 were learning to practice forehand and backhand strokes in their Tennis
lesson.

Hiermela: We had to really focus to make sure when we were throwing the ball
that it was underarm throws.



YEAR 6
Year 6 had a wonderful trip at the BBC centre and watched a 3D experience of

planet earth narrated by David Attenborough. The trip was part of the science and
geography current topics.

“I loved this trip because it felt like I was in the jungle or the ocean; it looked so
real. We also could lie on the carpet or soft cushions with our friends. I thought the

hamsters were very cute.” Laura
“The trip was so cool but I wasn’t very happy when I saw the giant spiders on the big

screen. I enjoyed the most the baby animals.” Wanxin

Reception were given a collection of objects (6 - 8) and asked to work out how
many are were and to write the number on their whiteboard.

Basma: I counted it all! 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7 8. There’s 8!

RECEPTION



YEAR 4

YEAR 2

In Computing, Year 4 were looking at repetition in shapes and using loops to create
shapes. After completing their worksheet the children were able to work on the

laptops to create shapes using the software FSM logo.
Nathan: “Our Computing lesson was so much fun! We got to explore the shapes on

the laptops.”

Year 2 were learning about special effects in their Computing lesson. They also looked
at how we can change the appearance of a photo.

Cameron- ”Landscape picture can be turned into a portrait picture”
Eldana- “You can zoom in and out of pictures



Piano lessons
A path towards piano grades with a Royal School of Music! Please contact Karine

if you are interested in piano lessons for your child.



Nursery and Reception parents:

This is a friendly reminder to please ensure that you contribute £5 on the
gateway app, per half term towards cooking resources

Don’t forget to come and join us for
FREE breakfast everyday from

8:15am!

Another SHOLASTIC book fair will take
place in the week beginning 

Monday 19th February. 
Book it in your diaries!



Monday 5th February: Y4 morning trip with Urbanwise
Friday 2nd February: Y3 class assembly from 9am-9:30am
Friday 9th February: Y5 class assembly from 9am-9:30am
Friday 9th February: Valentine’s disco from 3pm-4:30pm
Monday 19th - Friday 23rd February: Scholastic Book fair 8:30-
9am and 3:15-3:30pm
Friday 23rd February: Nursery class assembly from 9am-9:30am
Friday 1st March: Y1 class assembly from 9am-9:30am
Monday 4th March-Friday 8th March: Character Book week
Wednesday 6th March: Character Book Parade
Friday 8th March: Y4 class assembly from 9am-9:30am
Monday 11th March: Science week
Friday 15th March: Y2 class assembly from 9am-9:30am
monday 18th March: Parent’s evening 1:30pm-6pm
Friday 22nd March: Y6 class assembly from 9am-9:30am
Friday 26th April: Reception class assembly from 9am-9:30am
Wednesday 15th May: Y6 morning trip with Urbanwise

IMPORTANT DATES



1st place E 98 
2nd place TM 69
3rd place JF 44
4th place A 22

HOUSE POINTS AND 
GREEN STICKERS

ATTENDANCE AND
PUNCTUALITY

Attendance Y4 97.4%
Punctuality  Y5 100%

Well done to the following children:
Y2: Kyra, Link

Y3: Jana, Tedros
Y4: Jasmine, Honey, Elshaddai
Y5: Hiermela, Kebby, Dequan

AWARDS

Luke 6:31

Do to others as you would have
them do to you

WITH EVERY BLESSING,
MISS BLACK AND THE STAFF OF

ST MARY'S

Green stickers 
Y4, Y3, Y2

https://www.bibleref.com/1-Corinthians/16/1-Corinthians-16-14.html

